Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Florida Real Estate Appraisal Board
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Florida Real Estate Appraisal Board has received the petition for declaratory statement from Anthony C. Soviero, Esquire, on behalf of Anthony C. Soviero, PPLC and Home Free of Palm Beach, filed on January 27, 2022.The petition seeks the agency's opinion as to the applicability of Section475.611(1)(l), Florida Statutes, as it applies to the petitioner.
On March 4, 2022, the Petition for Declaratory Statement was WITHDRAWN. The Notice of Petition published February 28, 2022, in the Florida Administrative Register Volume 48, Number 40.
Please refer all comments to: Allison McDonald, Executive Director, Florida Real Estate Appraisal Board, 400 West Robinson Street, #N801, Orlando, FL 32801, or Allison.McDonald@myfloridalicense.com.
